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TO: Honorable Charlie Gonzalez

I'm fzzﬁéquL éﬁfzé;ﬂi), and I am a member of AFGE
Local 1367 at Lackland AFB, San Antonio, Texas. My
co-workers and I are loyal Americans dedicated to
our national security. Every day we support our
troops and the global war on terrorism. But we are
under assault at home.

DOD wants to implement regulations that will hurt
civilian defense workers and our national security.
DOD wants to hire risky private contractors,
without a background check and without requiring a
loyalty oath to our Constitution. Our national
security is too important to outsource to the
lowest bidder.

In addition, DOD wants to end protections for the
courageous public employees who blow the whistle on
fraud and government waste. Workers who expose
contractor cost overruns need protection from
workplace retaliation. Government should protect
the workers who support our troops and secure our
nation, not profit-hungry contractors.

Americans must say no to DOD's risky plan.

Together we can ensure our national defense. Visit
our website at www.afge.org to see how you can
help.

Paid for by the American Federation of Government
Employees - stewards of good government.

Sincerely,





